
 

 

 

 

TECHNOLOGY 
MAP 2016 

PLATFORMS & TOOLS 

For further information and details: 
info@delonia.com 

Tel. +34 913 92 41 95 
Tel. +44 020 3289 7178 

http://www.delonia.com | http://www.delonia.co.uk  

 



 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

OUR TEAM EXPERIENCE  
 
Delonia Software provides services and 
solutions based on most of the market 
technology platforms and tools. 

Our R&D team keeps looking for trends 
and new technologies, which are 
applicable to customer software 
developments, start-ups we support or 
internal “proof of concept” projects. 

As a result of our experiences in both 
market standards and technology 
research, we are able to offer a wide 
range of platforms and tools to support 
new projects, adapting our capacity to 
each customer IT context and 
constraints.  

This talent, searched and cultivated in 
our team, serves to Development 
Services & Solutions Integration: from 
tailor made software applications to 
remediation consultancy services, 
Delonia can provide the right knowledge 
and experienced team, with the sole 
purpose of solving our customer’s 
problems and needs. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In this document you’ll find the main 
technologies, platforms and tools our 
team is used to work with. If you do not 
find the specific technology you need, 
please contact us for more details. 
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DATABASES 

Oracle Microsoft SQLServer DB2 

MySQL PostgreSQL HSQLDB 

Derby Interbase Adabas 

   

BI & BIGDATA 

Business Objects Reporting Services Oracle Discoverer 

MicroStrategy TIBCO Solr 

Hadoop Cassandra MongoDB 

   

PROGRAMMING LANGUAGES 

Java EE C, C#, C++ VB.Net 

HTML5 CSS3 Scala, R 

PHP SQL Scripting, JS 

   

PLATFORMS & APPLICATION SERVERS 

Oracle Weblogic Oracle Glassfish IBM WebSphere 

Microsoft .Net iOS Android 

MS Windows Phone BlackBerry BPM 

ESB MQ Web Services 

   

METHODOLOGIES & TOOLS 

Agile / XP Scrum RUP 

Enterprise Arch. BPMN TOGAF 

CASE Tools CMMI Kimball 

 


